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Lathrop, CA Embargo Cancelled – Change Billing on 
Currently In-gated Loads to Reflect Lathrop

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective immediately, the Lathrop, CA embargo is cancelled.    All lanes are now open 
and available for service.  Volume currently moving in the pipeline will continue to move 
as billed.  

All big box volume currently in-gated at Global 1 in Chicago, or originating from the 
Northeast and billed to Oakland, will now need to have the billing changed to reflect 
Lathrop.

Thank you for your patience during this difficult time and as always we appreciate your 
business. 


